To Lake County Community Development Department
Eric Porter, Planner
Re: Mombacho Mountain Organics
Major Use Permit 19-19, IS 19-34

Eric, My Name is Joan Moss and | am here writing you my comments and questions regarding the use
permit application regarding Mombacho Mountain Organics, Located at 9261 Wildcat Road, Kelseyville,
APNs: 011-044-17 and 18.

I live at 9291 Wildcat Road, and | am initially against the project, based on the use of water for the
cannabis plants, water which | understand will be drawn from the well on Wildcat Road, adjacent to my
property.

How can Lake County consider more projects that use water when the same county has declared an
Emergency Declaration because of Drought?

I understand from radio KPFZ that people in Lake County will again be hauling water. Every day | am
thinking about water.

Neighbors at both ends of Wildcat Road have run out of water in the last years.

I will study the papers sent to me and learn more, but | strongly believe Lake County needs to rethink
approving projects that use up valuable resources that are already running short.

| will write more at a later time. | thank Andrew Amelung Cannabis Program Manager who met with me
today.
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Joan Moss
Wildcat Road
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